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Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Wraparound Care at Sicklinghall 
  
Thank you for taking the time to respond to our recent Wrap Around Care questionnaire. Following this, we 
are delighted that so many families still feel they require this service.  
 
Anticipated numbers are 26 for breakfast club and 30 for after school club across the week. If this number 
of children regularly attend wrap around, then we are positive the provision will be secure for the future we 
will need to closely monitor the situation and encourage them to start using it as soon as they are able to.  
 
We are currently working on developing the wrap around offer so that the sessions Miss Fielding and Miss 
Hobbs organise include a broader range of activities, including sports for the children to enjoy.  
 
Please keep referring to the weekly activity list and encouraging your child to join in the fun. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Zoe Pickard 
Headteacher  
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